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Comments: Comments On Draft Wild and Scenic Suitability Report

 

Dear Nez Perce Clearwater National Forests,

 

Dear Nez Perce Clearwater National Forest, 

 

I have spent two weeks 4 out of the last 5 summers exploring rivers and streams in northern and central Idaho. It

is one of the most beautiful places I have ever been. The sections of the North Fork of the Clearwater near

Washington Creek and Aquarius as well as the tributaries to the Norrh Fork are spectacular and meet the wild

and scenic designation. The South Fork of the Clearwater Mickey Mouse and Golden Canyon sections along 14

are also high quality whitewater in a beautiful canyon. While I have enjoyed these streams with my husband and

friends, I would love if you would continue to advocate for their protection under wild and scenic rivers. 

 

While I have only paddled a portion of the list, I am writing to ask that all 89 streams that you have found eligible

for Wild and Scenic designation remain protected as eligible in the new forest plan, and to voice my support for

their ultimate designation. If you finalize the Draft Suitability Report, I ask that all 89 streams be found suitable in

the final report. 

 

 

Thank you for considering these comments.

 

Sincerely,

Renee Powers

Salem, VA 24153

renee.lavin819@gmail.com

 


